17 March 2020

Dear Student
Our Senior Leadership Team have taken the decision to temporarily suspend face to face teaching for the remainder of this week, to allow the College to put in place an effective online delivery of the curriculum, in the event of a government decision to close. We are therefore asking that you do not attend College from Wednesday, 18th March to Friday, 20th March. For students who take coaches into College, the coaches have been postponed for those three days. 
We will provide you with further information on Friday. Where internal assessments or practical exams are due to take place in the next two weeks, those assessments/exams will go ahead unless we tell you otherwise.  
Please log-in regularly to your  student email account. 
Yours faithfully, 
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Satwant Deol

